The City College

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

Oct. 4, 1961

Professor Jose Ferrater Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Penna.

Dear Professor Mora:

Your books have just reached me and I look forward to reading them with great interest. It was very kind of you to think of sending them to me.

I very much enjoyed meeting you again at Santa Barbara but I cannot say I thought much of the Congress as a whole.

I am settling down here and in fact, began teaching last week. So far it seems to be going quite well and I am looking forward to an enjoyable, if rather strenuous semester. I received an invitation to lecture at Bryn Mawr, which I will accept if I possibly can, but I already have a very crowded schedule.

Yours sincerely;

A 3. Az-

A. J. Ayer

AJA:cs